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Submission Pursuant to Section 5c(c)(1) of the Act and Regulation 40.6 

Dear Mr. Stawick: 

Pursuant to Section 5c(c)(1) of the Commodity Exchange Act, as amended (the "Act") and 40.6 
of the regulations promulgated by the Commodity Futures Trading Commission ("CFTC") under 
the Act, Chicago Climate Futures Exchange, LLC ("CCFE") hereby submits notification of rule 
amendments to the CCFE Rulebook (the "Rulebook"). 

Effective with the open of trading on Monday, January 23, 2012, CCFE is withdrawing its listing 
of the following futures contracts: (1) Massachusetts Compliance Renewable Energy Certificate 
Futures ("REC-MA"); (2) New Jersey Compliance Renewable Energy Certificate Futures 
("REC-NJ"); and (3) Connecticut Compliance Renewable Energy Certificate Futures ("REC­
CT"). We hereby certify that there are no current open positions In any of the above listed 
futures contracts. As a result of this withdrawal, CCFE is deleting chapters 32 (REC-MA); 33 
(REC-NJ) and 34 (REC-CT) from the CCFE Rulebook. The determination to delist these 
contracts was made as part of CCFE's previously announced plans to wind down the 
Exchange. No substantive opposing views were expressed by market participants or others 
with respect to the delisting. 

CCFE certifies that this amendment complies with the requirements of the Act and the rules 
and regulations promulgated thereunder. The Exchange further certifies that a copy of this 
filing was posted on the Exchange's website concurrent with this filing, which may be accessed 
at (http://ccfe.com/ccfeContenLjsf?id=91305). 

Should you require additional information regarding this submission, please contact me at 
312.836.6742 or eric.nleld@theice.com. Please reference our submission number 12-01 in 
any related correspondence. 

Very truly yours, 

Erf:I~ld~ 
General Counsel 

cc: Division of Market Oversight 
Chicago Regional Office 


